
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 21 August 2022 20:08
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 222138 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P222138/0 by 'Stephanie Powell'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application

Comment:

I am objecting this application as the local infrastructure is not going to be able to cope with this 
amount of houses being built in this area. There is already copious amounts of congestion on 
Roman Road where I live already, which has worsened in recent months with the ever doubling 
homes being built opposite me already. already
overwhelmed health service. Our health service will not be able to cope with the extra residents 
who will move into these homes from outside of Herefordshire potentially. We do not have the 
capacity In the GP surgeries, the hospitals, or the schools. I am also concerned about the impact 
this will have on the wildlife in the area. We have many beautiful birds and other wild animals 
visiting our garden daily^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^l With these extra homes being built, this 
will only scare away the wildlife, that we need within our gardens in order to grow flowers and 
crops. Also, with the cost of living rising , I wonder how many of these homes will simply sit 
empty? Please, listen to us local residents who object this.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Stephanie 
Last name: Powell

Email:

Postcode: HR49QT 
Address: 211 Roman road,
Holmer,
Hereford.

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/200142/planninq services/planninq application search/deta
ils?id=222138

Form reference: 841908


